
CRA Newsletter, 3-19-2018 

  
Have your plans changed? 
In January every family filled out an “Intent to Return Form” for the 2018-2019 school year, declaring 

whether or not your student(s) would be returning to CRA next fall.  We know that plans sometimes change 

due to family circumstances, so we’re asking our families for an update.  If your plans have changed and 

your child will NOT be returning to CRA for 2018-2019, please contact sabraham@canyonrimacademy.org 

ASAP.  We don’t like losing our students, but if they have leave us, we need to invite new students who are 

eagerly waiting to attend.  Thank you! 
  
Board Applications  
Just a reminder that the deadline to submit applications for the CRA Board of Trustees must be submitted 
by March 20, 2018 – that is tomorrow!  The Board of Trustees is looking to fill two board positions at the 
end of this school year.  Each year a parent elected representative serves on the Board. This year, in 
addition to the one-year parent elected position, the Board of Trustees will be filling a 3-year term 
position.  If you are interested in applying for a seat on the Board, either the parent elected position or a 
board appointed position, please go to the link below to fill out an application.  Elections for the parent 
representative will be held in April and the successful candidates will be announced in May.  If you have 
questions regarding the process, please contact Shawnette Abraham in the school office, or any of the 
current Trustees.  
       Board Application Link: https://goo.gl/forms/sMmyTEuNsfuheC6A3 
CRA Board of Trustees 
Erik Olson  eolson@canyonrimacademy.org 
Dave Havell  dhavell@canyonrimacademy.org 
Ruth Hadlock  rhadlock@canyonrimacademy.org 
Dave Gisseman  dgisseman@canyonrimacademy.org 
Alyssa Larson  alarson@canyonrimacademy.org 
Becky Benham  bbenham@canyonrimacademy.org 
Alicia West  awest@canyonrimacademy.org 
Sue Astle  sastle@canyonrimacademy.org  
  
Board Meeting for March 
This month's Board of Trustees meeting will be held Thursday, March 22 at 4:00 pm in the library.  If you 

would like to be added to the agenda during the public comment period, please submit your topic to Dave 

Garrett, dgarrett@canyonrimacademy.org, 24 hours in advance.  Public comments are generally limited to 3 

minutes per person.  
  

ALL-STAR READERS 

Students, if you want to earn Breakfast with the Principal, your Library Sport  Bookmarks are due on 

April 20th.  Hope you are all close to finishing your 10 different reading genre's.  
It will be a fun morning!              -Miss Alyson 

  
Title 1 Annual Meeting 
Each school served under Title 1, Part A must convene an annual meeting to inform parents of their 
school’s participation in Title 1 programs and to explain the Title 1, Part A requirements and the right of 
parents to be involved in those programs.  Canyon Rim Academy receives a few thousand dollars to 
implement a targeted assistance program for Title 1 students. The school will host its first Title 1 meeting 
for this school year on Wednesday, March 21st at 6:00 pm in the School Computer Lab to provide 
information to parents of participating children about the Title 1 program.  
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Bank Day Reminder: 
Washington Federal will be at Canyon Rim Academy for Save at School on Wednesday March 21st during the lunch 
hour. 
Start saving for your future today - Open an account for $5.00 and Washington Federal will deposit $5.00 

We're celebrating our first 100 years!  
Hear our clients’ stories at tinyurl.com/wafd100. 
  
CALENDAR 
Wednesday, March 21:           Shakespeare Play, 7:00 p.m., Multipurpose Room 
                                                Title 1 Meeting, 6:00 p.m., Computer Lab 
Thursday, March 22:               Shakespeare Play, 7:00 p.m., Multipurpose Room 
                                                3rd Grade Field Trip to Capitol Theater, 11:30-2:30 
Thursday, March 29:               Early Dismissal, 1:15 p.m. 
Friday, March 30-                    NO SCHOOL - Spring Break 

Friday, April 6 
  
  
PTO NEWSLETTER, 3-19-2018 
  
Dear Parents, 
  
Thanks for all you did to show appreciation for the teachers at CRA last week - with a special thanks to 
Camille Farnsworth who planned it all and put it together!  We also really appreciated all the parent help on 
Friday so the teachers could have a nice long lunch.  We love our Canyon Rim teachers, and staff and 
parents! 
  
SHAKESPEARE PLAY- 
This week is the long awaited Shakespeare play. Come support these awesome kids who have worked so 
hard at THE TEMPEST performance.  Wednesday and Thursday night, March 21 & 22 at 7 pm in the 
Multipurpose Room at the school. 
  
GIRLS ON THE RUN- 
We had a great first week of Girls On the Run on Friday. If you didn’t get a chance to sign up and your 
girl/s might be interested in this awesome program, we are trying a new thing where your girl/s can come 
to a trial session this Friday from 1:15 - 3:30. GOTR is not just about running. The girls learn life lessons 
each week and that they can accomplish great and hard things.  Please contact Melissa Child at 
Melissachild@gmail.com if your girls would like to give it a try this week. With still a few spots left, we’d love 
to have any 3rd-6th grade girls who would like to sign up go to www.girlsontherunutah.org . Thanks!  
  
BOX TOPS- 
We are onto our next goal of trying to reach 12,000 box tops, so keep bringing them in.  If you can, please 
make sure the box tops expire after 6/10/18, that would be so helpful.  We have found a lot of expired 
box tops when being sorted. 
  
AMAZON- 
Just another reminder when shopping on Amazon - please go through the Amazon link on our school 
website, www.canyonrimacademy.org  It’s an easy way to bring in extra money for our kids. 
  
Thank you also for those who made it to The Habit last week for dinner!  We earned close to $200 which is 
great. Our next eat out is scheduled for April 17th at California Pizza Kitchen. Thanks to Amy Wilkinson 
who has planned all these great nights out.  
  
Thanks again for all your support to our awesome school!  Hope you have a great week! 
Michelle and Jill 
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